Computer Centre

Visva-Bharati
Santiniketan

Notice
Memo No: -VBCC/114/2023-2024 Date -31 /01/2024

1. This is for information of all concerned that henceforth In-Charge Computer Centre may
be communicated through iccc@visva-bharati.ac.in for any official communication
through Institutional E-mail ID.

2. Further stakeholders are requested to send preferably soft copy (in Pdf format) to be
uploaded on the website which may help Computer Centre to expedite the
uploading/updating process.

3. All stakeholders of the University are requested to report any issues related to MoE Wi-
Fi to Computer Centre through the E-mail: wifihelp@visva-bharati.ac.in
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